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March 12, 2020  

Dear Students Enrolled in May international travel, 

As we continue to monitor the coronavirus (COVID-19) across the globe, I am writing to provide 
an important update on the upcoming faculty-led undergraduate and graduate GBE 
international programs scheduled for May. With uncertainty surrounding international travel 
restrictions, and the growing cases of COVID-19 around the world, the university has decided to 

cancel all May 2020 international courses.  

Any enrollment deposit paid will be credited back to your student account shortly.  We regret 
the significant disappointment that we know many students and faculty are feeling in these 
unprecedented times. Thank you to all for your flexibility and understanding.  As always, the 
safety of our students remains Bentley’s top priority. 

Should you have any questions at this time, please direct them to Lauren Schuller 
lschuller@bentley.edu, Associate Director in the Cronin Office of International Education.  
 
Please share this information with your families.  

Best, 

Cronin Office of International Education 
Adamian Academic Center, 161 
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